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Freedom of Information Request 
You asked for the following information from the Ministry of Justice (MoJ):

“Of the total number of people who are currently being paid a pension from all judicial pension schemes, what number are receiving an annual pension which is higher than the following amounts (all before tax or any other deductions): 
a) £27,000? b) £50,000? c) £100,000?”

Your request has been handled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA).

I can confirm that the department holds information that you have asked for, and I am pleased to provide this to you. 
The table below sets out the information from the judicial pension schemes requested as at 31 March 2014.  The figures include pensioners from England and Wales, Scotland and Northern Ireland.  The pensioners include former Lord Chancellors and dependants of judges who have died. 
	a) Total number of pensioners receiving an annual pension between £27,001 and £50,000
	   603

	b) Total number of pensioners receiving an annual pension between £50,001 and £100,00
	828

	c) Total number of pensioners receiving an annual pension above £100,000
	72


You may also find it helpful to know that, since April 2012, judges have had to make contributions to their personal pension benefits, and the Government is making further changes to the Judicial Pension Schemes in line with reforms to other public service pension schemes. These are based on the recommendations of Lord Hutton's Independent Pensions Commission.

